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Teacher: Mrs Cains / Mrs Gilbey Subject: Geography Date: 25/5/18 

 

Task/Expectation: 
Thank you for supporting your child with their recent homework task. We were very 
impressed with the range of ideas to produce a simple switch. The children have also 
enjoyed sharing their facts about Russia with the class – we have learnt a lot of new 
information! 

You will be aware that we have been focussing on the forthcoming World Cup 
tournament beginning on June 14th in Russia. We see this as an excellent opportunity to 
broaden the children’s knowledge of the world whilst adding some excitement and 
interest to the competition. We had a very exciting ‘draw’ on Wednesday when everyone 
was matched with a participating country to represent. Your child will be aware of their 
team and for homework this week we would like the children to complete the adjacent 
sheet. We will be using the information they find for our World Cup display with each 
shirt being concealed once they are knocked out. There will be small prizes for the semi-
finalists, finalist and overall winner! 
 
Lacrosse will continue to take place on Wednesday afternoons coached by Mr Aspinall.  

Please could all children continue to keep an outdoor P.E. kit in school all week during 
the summer term. We had an extra P.E. session on Monday of this week as the weather 
was perfect for a sports day practice! 

Thank you for attending our Dukes Barn information meeting on Wednesday. If you were 
unable to make it, you should have received the necessary information by now. We 
would appreciate it if you could return both medical forms to school as soon as possible.  

Thank you so much for your continued support and kind comments, the weeks seem to 
be flying by as we approach the final half term of Year 3.  

We hope you enjoy the half term break with your children and we look forward to seeing 
them back at school on Tuesday 5th June (INSET Monday 4th) 

 

 

Please return homework by: Friday 8th June 2018 

 

• Thank you for helping your child with their work. 
• Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 
• If you would like to make any comments please do so in the work diary or by letter, phone or 

personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response. 


